
 

 

For Your Info: 

Village President:  David Tarr 

Board members:   

Shaun Hiemstra, John Klosterman 
Rick Peterson, Daniel Redeker   

Richard Vollbrecht,  
Mike Walgenbach 

 

Village Clerk:   

Corinne Vande Zande 

Phone: 346-5415 

Clerk’s Office Hours: Mon-Fri. 

8:30 am-noon & 1-4:30 pm 
 

Village Meetings  

are held the 2nd Monday  

of each month and are  

open to the public.  

The Utility meeting begins  

at 7:00 pm with the regular  

meeting immediately after.  
 

Village meeting agendas,  

minutes and notices  

are posted at the Village Hall,  

Library and Post Office.  
 

Website Address: 

www.villageofbrandon.com 

Email: 

clerkofbrandon@centurytel.net 
 

Public Works Department: 

(DPW Director, Vance Henning) 

920-346-5492 
 

Police Department: 

(Chief, Gary Durkee) 

920-346-5555 

 

NEXT FOOD PANTRY DATE 
Wed., Aug. 15, 1:30 –5:00 pm  

Parents:  Please teach your children BIKE SAFETY! 
 Wear a helmet. 
 Stop at all stop signs. 
 Ride on right side of road. 
 No riding double and ride single file.  
 Watch for vehicles coming out of driveways. 

 

 
 
 
 

Thank you to the 41 donors who came to the 
July 16th Red Cross Blood Drive in Brandon! 

 John Reiman completed his 4th gallon 
 Judith Henker completed her 17th gallon 

 

Thank you to Bethel Reformed Church  
for the use of their fellowship hall  

and to volunteer, Gloria Mulder and  
to Charlene Kamphuis for donating bars 

 

 

Upcoming Blood Drives 
Tues., Sept. 17 at Peace Lutheran-Rosendale 
Tues., Nov. 19 at Bethel Reformed-Brandon 

 

Co-coordinators:  
Judith K. Henker and Sue Vande Kolk 

 

The Department 
of Public Works 
Notice: 

 
Hydrants  

will be flushed  
August 18-24 

 

SCAM ALERT:  The Police Department has 
received calls regarding telephone scams. 

 

*  Do not give out any personal or bank in-
formation on the phone.  

*  The IRS will not call you, they will only 
contact you through the mail.  

*  It is a scam when told you can receive a 
large amount of money but first you need 
to send money in order to process the  
paperwork. 
 

*  Do not purchase gift cards and give the 
numbers to any callers. 

*  Sophisticated software allows scammers 
to place fake caller ID on your phone!   

Reminder regarding 

limitation of pets per 

Village ordinance 187-19: 

  No person or family shall 

own, harbor or keep more 

than 3 dogs or 3 cats or 

total of 5 dogs/cats in a 

residential home.  

  A litter of pups or kittens 

may be kept for not more 

than 10 weeks.  

  Dogs and cats must be 

licensed once they are 5 

months in age.  

2019 

Per Village Ordinance 204-2: No person shall ride a skateboard 

or roller skates on Village streets (except when in a crosswalk), 

or public parking lot.  Also, skaters should yield to pedestrians.   



Hours of Operation: 

Monday: 12:00 p.m.—6:00 p.m. 

Tuesday: 12:00 p.m.—6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday: 12:00 p.m.—6:00 p.m. 

Thursday: 12:00p.m. —6:00 p.m. 

Friday: 12:00 p.m.— 5:00 p.m. 

Saturday: 9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 

Contact Info: 

Website: www.brandonlibrary.net 

Facebook: “Brandon Library” 

Email: ross@brandonlibrary.net 

Phone: (920)346-2350 

 

We want to give one more  

HUGE thanks to those who  

made the  

Summer Reading Program possible; 

(in alphabetical order) 

Brandon Meats & Sausage |  
Brandon Store | Brandon-Fairwater 
Fire Department | Corner Bar |  
Culver's of Waupun | Friend's of the Brandon 
Public Library | Garden Scents  
Everlasting | Headstart Hair Styling | Jet's 
Pizza of Fond du Lac | Just Breathe Massage 
Therapy of Waupun | Local Musicians;  
Mark Ramsey, Dustin Chitwood, Denny Kok 
and Rockin’ Rob | Lori's Rosendale Children's 
Center | McDonald's of Ripon | Mel's Bar 
and Grill | Moments to Memories | Nolan  
Insurance Agency | The Owens Family | Pillar 
& Vine | Pizza Hut | Ragspun | Shady Oaks 
Campground 

All those who made the pie sale at the 

Brandon Funfest a success.  Those who  

organized, setup, volunteered, donated, 

baked, ordered, and enjoyed. We  

appreciated each and every one of you.   

Also, a special shout out to Brandon Store, 

Ripon Culver’s, and Webster’s. 

Thank You Shout Out and Appreciation 

 

Many Thanks & Farewell! 

Special thank you to  Ms. Jeanette.  

She has been sharing her love of 

books, running the Book Club, organiz-

ing preschool story time, and moving all 

sorts of library material in and out and 

shelving...she always lended an open 

ear and a kind heart for the last 10 

years here.  She will be missed behind 

the desk, but we look forward to seeing 

her stop in.  Best wishes as you start 

your chapter in retirement.   

Again, we thank you for all  

you have done Jeanette! 


